
OPEN HOUSE & RIBBON CUTTING
at the

NEW APS SYPHAX EDUCATION CENTER
2110 Washington Boulevard

Open House: Take a self-guided tour to explore the newly expanded and centralized APS administrative 
offices, and the new School Board office and meeting room. Although some boxes may still need to be 
unpacked and finishing touches added, this is a great opportunity to find where staff and departments 
are now located and to acquaint yourself with the new meeting rooms now available for professional 
development and APS Advisory Committees. Most APS offices will have moved by May 3. 

Light Refreshments will be served on the 2nd Floor throughout the Open House.

Ribbon-Cutting: At 6 p.m., join the School Board, members of the Executive Leadership Team and staff to 
make the building official at the ribbon-cutting in the new School Board Meeting Room on the 2nd Floor.

Directions & Parking: The Syphax Education Center is located at 2110 Washington Blvd., at the intersection 
of Washington Blvd. and Route 50. 
•	 FREE parking is available in the garage connected to the Syphax Education Center on the L, B1, and B2 

levels. 
•	 Take the elevator in the garage to the L (lobby) level to access the Syphax Education 

Center. 
•	 The building is fully accessible.

For additional information on getting to the Syphax Education Center, 
please visit apsva.us/apsrelocation. 

Join Us on Thursday, May 3rd
4–6 p.m.
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